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Meeting Not

Since I can't do Zoom for the MPP 
meetings, (old computer) there wont' 
be any minutes to report from next 
week.

Jim Gevay


Flight Report

Jaydon and I went flying on Sunday, 
Dec. 6, 2020 cool day but had fun 
flying.  The most unusual thing 
happened when Jaydon was flying.

Half of the wing broke off on the 
ringmaster plane he was flying while in 
flight.  Jaydon finished the rest of the 3 
min. flight in level flight.  This is a first 

to both Jaydon and I.  I will 
remember this for the rest of my life.

Jim Perry
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Cosmic Wind

Attached are some pictures of a Comic 
Wind plane kit I am building this 
winter for next spring flying.  Hope all 
are staying safe and warm this winter.  
See you next spring flying at the air 
field.

Jim Perry
















New Member Interest


Hello Doug,

Thank you for contacting the Piston 
Poppers. 

I am copying some of the most active 
members in this reply.

We would be glad to help you take a 
turn in the circle again. Brodak offers 
several ARF’s. The ARF Ringmaster is 
a good one to fly, and a tough airplane 
too.  Www.Brodak.com

Club members also have airplanes you 
can fly or buy, from Cox airplanes to 
35 size airplanes. I have several you 
are welcome to fly. 

You also are welcome to come to our 
club meetings anytime. Our next one 
will be the last Thursday of January. 
You can find the location on the last 
page of the newsletter. 

We might have a frozen fun fly on New 
Years Day, but the weather has to be 
warm (say 32 with little wind).

We have build sessions in the winter on 
the first Saturday of every month. It is 
a good time to see what people are 
building. 

We also have a swap meet in the 
winter, but I can’t remember when that 
is.

Hope you can join us,

Tom Sontag


http://www.brodak.com/





        





MEETING NOTICE:– No Meeting 
that I know of due to Covid-19.  

The Piston Poppers Club meetings are 
held on the last Thursday of each 
month at the Anoka Co. Airport in 
Blaine, MN. Enter the airport road 
from the automatic gates on the West 
side, turn right and go south past the 
airport beacon to the 2

 


You've just received a new 
submission to your Contact 
Form.

Mark as Spam


Submitted Information:

Name
douglas streitz

Email
b1932v16@gmail.com

Comment
doug here flew stick built .049 
middle fIFTIES FLEW cox 
plans 70s with my kids 78 now 
always wanted to try again are 
there arf control line planes will 
come to meetinq thanks
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